
From: Karyna Shuliak <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2013 4:41 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Cc: Janusz Banasiak
Subject: Re: JE to PB change

Yes, I have cancelled my flights to and from PB

On Thursday, July 11, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

i would think she has cancelled her flight since JE will not be going anymore..
Karyna, can you please advise...

On Jul 11, 2013, at 10:53 AM, Janusz Banasiak wrote:

> Ok Thanks [REDACTED]. What about Karyna today with fly to PB?
> On Jul 11, 2013, at 10:48 AM, [REDACTED] wrote:
>
>> JE will now come to PB at 8am on July 25th and stay until the evening of July 26th.
>

--047d7b6d7b72c7e3e604e13f0fdc-- conversation-id 20143 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1373560870 flags
8590195713 remote-id 1346